
Announcements 

First Sunday of Advent– Nov. 30 & Dec. 1, 2024 

 
 

1. Stewardship is a gift from God that enables us to share with others what He has 

entrusted to us. When we give, it not only benefits those on the receiving end, but 

it sows something even GREATER into us. It is a cycle that was designed never to 

be broken. The Bishop’s Annual Appeal is a perfect means of channeling 

parishioner support to essential ministries that provide care to those in need and 

support for our mission of evangelization in the Diocese of Prince Albert. Consider 

giving to this year’s campaign. If you are not sure how to make your donation, call 

the parish office.  

 

 

2. If you wish to contribute to the Christmas décor, we will gladly accept donations of 

money to purchase flowers for the church. We recognize that it isn’t always easy 

for parishioners to get the flowers to us, so our Décor committee will purchase the 

flowers.  

 

 

3. Please see the bulletin and Facebook for the Advent and Christmas schedule. Our 

Parish reconciliation service is on Wed. Dec. 11, at 6:30 pm. There is an Advent 

retreat on Dec. 7 at Cochin and one in Meota, from Dec. 12-15. There is an Advent 

Dinner and Concert at St. Joseph’s on Dec. 6, and the Community Youth Choir has 

their concert on Dec. 1st at 3 pm at Third Avenue United Church.  

 

 

For Sunday at 11:00 am Mass only: 

 

You are all invited to join us for coffee and donuts in St. Bernadette Hall 

following Mass. Hope to see you there.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


